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From: Janet Butler 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 12:32 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am concerned that the idea of a stadium was proposed by the AFL and accepted without question and under 
ridiculously strict conditions by the Premier without proper consultation. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

There should not be a stadium on the beautiful foreshore of Hobart, nor should the citizens of Tasmania have to pay for 
a stadium. It seems that all the ideas of making it an arts precinct and ensuring that the traffic is improved have come as 
an after thought simply to have the people accept the stadium. in addition the supposed need for extra training facilities 
which will take up more public land is absolutely unacceptable. 

Yours faithfully, 

Janet Butler 
 




